
 

 

 

 
Message from 

The Honourable Anne Kang 
Minister of Advanced Education and Skills Training 

 

31st Annual ACEC-BC Awards for Engineering Excellence Virtual Gala 
 

April 20, 2021 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear ACEC-BC community, 

 

Welcome to everyone who has gathered for the 31st Annual ACEC-BC Awards for Engineering Excellence 

Virtual Gala. I am honoured to share this message with you all, and I write to you from the traditional 

territory of the Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and Squamish First Nations peoples. 

 

Celebrations such as this are an important part of the work you do. After a difficult year, it is a time to 

reflect on your achievements, honour your leadership, and pay tribute to the innovation and technical 

excellence you have imparted on critical infrastructure projects throughout the province. 

 

Thank you for the work you do and for the investments of time and training you make in your careers. 

While your contributions are often behind the scenes for many British Columbians, you are helping to 

create the foundation of the built landscape we all benefit from on a day-to-day basis. 

 

Please accept my heartfelt congratulations to this year’s recipients of the Awards for Engineering 

Excellence. We are so grateful for the knowledge you share with your communities to help us all build a 

stronger B.C. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Honourable Anne Kang 

Minister of Advanced Education and Skills Training  

 

 

 

 


